
From: James Parry 
To: Phil Crier 
Sent: 5 October 2023 17.13 
 
Dear Mr Crier 
  
I acknowledge receipt of three emails and attachments sent after 17:00 this evening. 
I will be unable to consider these or take instructions upon them until Monday. 
  
None the less in the mean time I attach an annotated response as to you previous 
proposals as to the licence conditions proposed by the licensing and the reasons 
why most of them are unacceptable. Clearly this may be overtaken if you have 
chosen to vary your original proposals. It is highly unlikely that there will be any 
further movement on behalf of the licensing authority. 
  
It is appropriate to observe where you suggest the conditions should be checked 
against your client’s plans that that is an exercise of the tail wagging the dog and the 
reality is that your clients must be able to ensure their plans and actual operation of 
the premises conform to the conditions of their licence 
  
James Parry, Litigation Lawyer (Locum) 
Legal Services | Trafford Council | Trafford Town Hall | Talbot Road | Stretford | M32 
0TH 
Email: james.parry1@trafford.gov.uk 
Tel: 07974615194 
Fax: 0161 912 4294 
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